
 

 
October 31, 2022 
 
 
Dear Costco Club Member, 
 
On 10/28/22, Foster Farms initiated a voluntary recall of Foster Farms Frozen Cooked Breaded Chicken 
Breast Patties with Rib Meat, Costco item number 1578129.  The product bears the plant code of P-33901 
and a “Best By” date of 8-11-23.  The product is being recalled due to the possible presence of clear, hard 
plastic in the breaded chicken patty.  No reports of illness or injury have been associated with this product.  
No other Foster Farms products are involved.  
 

 
 
If you have any of the affected product code in your freezer, please return it to Costco for a refund. 
 
Foster Farms is committed to producing safe and wholesome products that adhere to the highest quality 
expectations.  We take incidents of this nature very seriously and are committed to preventing a 
reoccurrence. The plant management team has thoroughly investigated and established robust corrective 
and preventative measures. 
 
Please accept our apology for any inconvenience this incident might have caused. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our hotline at 800-338-8051. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Robert O’Connor 
Sr. Vice President of Technical Services 


